
SEWER UPGRADE TO AFFECT 
CAMPUS ACCESS JUNE 9-15 

Phase Three, the construction of Pavilion 3, is well underway. 
An external traffic restriction is set to begin on Monday, June 9 
which will affect patient, visitor and team member access points.

The southbound left turn access from the N. 27th Avenue crossover lane to the southernmost driveway 

entrance will reopen to traffic on Saturday, June 7.

Beginning Monday, June 9, the southbound left turn access at the traffic light will be closed from 6 p.m. 

to 6 a.m. in front of the campus. Drivers traveling southbound on N. 27th Avenue will not be able to 

make a left turn at the traffic light and will need to proceed to the southernmost driveway entrance to 

turn left and enter the campus. 

Drivers exiting the campus heading southbound will be unable to make a left turn at the traffic light 

between 6 p.m. and 6 a.m. Drivers traveling northbound on N. 27th Avenue will not have an access 

restriction at the traffic light during these hours; however, lane access will continue to be down to a 

single lane northbound in front of the campus. 

This upgrade is expected to affect campus access from Monday, June 9 
to Sunday, June 15. Additional street paving will be required after these 
closures in these areas – that information will be shared in future 
updates. Please allow for extra time entering and leaving the campus 
during this time.

We ask that all team members and clinicians continue to park in the 
parking garage in the back of the campus or their designated areas 
during construction.

Stay tuned to Pulse News and the HonorHealth Medical Staff newsletter for additional updates.




